Agenda 4.9. DWP KICKStart

Milly Southworth

From:

Schofield Claire JCP EMPLOYER ADVISER < CLAIRE.SCHOFIELD1@DWP.GOV.UK >

Sent:

21 June 2021 09:08

To:

Milly Southworth

Subject:

RE: Kickstart Scheme update

Hi Milly

I went to a meeting in the office on Friday and they said if the Town Council want to apply for the Kickstart scheme then you will need to apply now for an end of Sept possible start. It is now taking 2 to 3 months to go through for a decision and then we will have to find the right people for you.

If you would like someone to call you to discuss the process then let me know, we can also check the application before it goes off with the job specs to make sure it gets through the Board.

Regards Claire

Claire Schofield | Employer Adviser Team | Devon and Cornwall District Department for Work and Pensions | Work and Health Services | Plymouth Jobcentre, Old Tree Court | 64 Exeter Street | Plymouth | | www.gov.uk | Currently homeworking and available on email and Microsoft teams from 8:30am to 3pm

Important: For security reasons DWP cannot discuss personal information with you over email. DWP will never ask you to send any usernames, passwords, personal, health/medical or bank account information via email and we will not process such information if you do send it – it will be deleted

Devon and Cornwall District





gov.uk/kickstart

